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1. Chrism Mass on March 18, 2013 with Archbishop J. Michael Miller  

 

Please put the following notice in parish bulletins: 

 

 You are invited to participate in the annual Chrism Mass at 7 p.m. on Monday, March 18, 

2013 at Sacred Heart Cathedral in Prince George. The Metropolitan for the Diocese of 

Prince George, Archbishop J. Michael Miller of the Vancouver Archdiocese, will preside 

at the celebration. Please join with us as the oils are blessed and our priests renew their 

commitment to serve. A reception will follow and you are invited to bring a plate of 

snacks to share (put on the table in the lower hall before Mass).  

 

2. Annual Rome Report statistics 

 

Parishes: Please provide the required statistics on the attached form and return it to Mary-Anne 

Lewis Jamin (fax: 250-964-2101 or email: bishop@netbistro.com) by March 12, 2013. Thank 

you. 

 

3. Shepherd’s Corner 

 

Please put the following notice in parish bulletins: 

 

Shepherd’s Corner is in need of an 80-100 cup coffee urn. If you have one to donate or 

sell for a reasonable price, please contact the Domano Renewal Centre at 250-964-4475. 

Shepherd’s Corner is a ministry that provides day-time shelter for the homeless and poor 

in downtown Prince George and is open to persons of all backgrounds and faiths. Thank 

you for your consideration.   

 

4. Events in Rome 

 

Please put the following notice in parish bulletins: 

 

A special webpage for the current transition in the Holy See is now operating on the 

CCCB website. It can be accessed from the home page www.cccb.ca by following the 

link to the English page and clicking on the banner “Sede vacante”. The title of the 

banner will change over the coming days to become “Conclave 2013” and then 

immediately following the news of the election “Habemus Papam”. Its content already 

includes a section on the resignation of Benedict XVI as well as links to media coverage. 

A section on the new pope will be added as soon as possible after his election. 
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